
 

 

 

 

 

This year Telford Junior School will commemorate British Science Week’s 30th 

anniversary by competing in our annual poster creation challenge. 

This year’s competition theme is ‘Time’. The winners will be chosen from across 

the school for a chance to win prizes and be showcased across our cluster.  

 

 

Your poster can take inspiration from so many places, try some investigation 

first; consider ‘Time’ and all the different ways it affects or surrounds us. How 

could it relate to the science you have learnt about in or outside of school. 

Why not think about your personal experiences of Time? From learning how 

people spend their time and how this might change through history to different 

hobbies and arts or crafts that you might have studied. 

Perhaps you might think about the world around us. How do we measure time? 

Has this changed? What about the units that we measure time in or consider 

space or nature? Life cycles, life spans, evolution and hibernation could all be 

timely topics. Could you show how a type of technology has changed over time, 

or even the advancement of time-telling technology itself. Perhaps a look into 

the future could be worth investigating, what might it hold in store? 

What about time travel in books, films, TV and music? British Science Week 

itself started back in 1994 – 30 years ago. Could you think about innovations in 

the world around us since then? What was life like 30 years ago? 

 

Once you’ve completed your research, it’s time to get creative! Your poster can 

be on A4 or A3 paper or you can make a model; you can use pop up pictures, pull 

out tabs just use your imagination. All entries need be brought into school or 

emailed to your teachers by Monday 8th April.  

 

 

A celebration of the best of 

British science, technology, 

engineering and maths, 

featuring fascinating, 

entertaining and engaging 

events across the UK. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


